WreathsForTheFallen.org

Officers Meeting via Conference Call

September 24, 2013

The September Officers meeting was held via a conference call on Tuesday September 24th.
Conference call originated at 4:00 and was called to order at 4:00 pm. by John Thomas.

Those participating in the call were John Thomas, Ron Robbins, Carrie Johnson, and Norville
Pervier.

Minutes from the Last Officers Meeting- that was held on September 3" (which was the
August Officers meeting) were approved as submitted.

Treasurer’s and Contributions Report — Ron Robbins reported that as of 9-24-13 the checking
account balance was $ 14,213.04. We are at 44% of collecting enough donations to cover the
cemetery with wreaths this year. Total contributions are $12,565.00

Mailings — John reported that checks are coming in more frequently and most are using the
new style return envelope.

Camp Ripley Open House — The Camp Ripley Open House was on Sunday September 15, 2013.
It was a cold, windy and dreary day. Our picture display and brochures were constantly blowing
away. The ceremony was awesome though!! WreathsForTheFallen.org received special
recognition and a huge ‘Thank You’ for everything that we do! That was a very special
acknowledgement for us and everyone involved should be very proud. Thanks to everyone
that helped out at our booth — it was cold but a good bunch of helpers and supporters were
there.

Wreath Contracts — We have now secured contracts with Mickman Brothers Wreaths, Erickson
Greenhouse and Darlen’s Christmas Wreaths for the purchase of the wreaths this year.
Purchases will be made and based on the funds received.

Radio Interviews — John Thomas has several radio station interviews lined up in the upcoming
weeks. Several new stations have offered to air John’s interview. He will be very busy.



The next regular meeting is set for Tuesday night, 10-8-13 at the VFW in Little Falls MN at
6:30 pm. If anyone would like to have the meeting somewhere else please let us know.

The next Officers meeting is set for Tuesday October 22" via conference call.

Meetings are subject to change — especially now as the weather gets colder. Please watch
your emails for changes.

Motion to adjourn meeting was made by Ron Robbins, seconded by Carrie Johnson. Meeting
was adjourned at 4:21 pm.

Conference call was ended.

Minutes submitted by: Carrie Johnson

Secretary for WFTF.org

Minutes accepted by:

John Thomas, President - WFTF.org

Please call John Thomas at 218-829-6622 if you have any questions or concerns about the meeting or
any other questions you may have regarding WreathsForTheFallen.org.



